
Subject: BLQ-Pico BID Petitions for Renewal
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/27/2018 08:14 AM
To: Eugene Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>

Attached is the #2 tranche of BLQ-Pico Petitions for your approval.  Let me know as we may 
assist further in any way.  Thank you.  

Attachments:
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